
 

 

We are supporting Children in 

Need on the above date. 

    

Children are invited to come 

into school wearing their 

dressing up clothes, pyjamas, 

partywear, sportswear or   

casual clothes, in return for a        

donation to Children in Need! 
 

 

 

All donations must be made 

via ParentPay please.  
 

 NON-UNIFORM DAY - FRIDAY 15 NOVEMBER   

Thank you for supporting this  

worthwhile cause. 


